
 

IFT Student Association 2023 College Bowl Hosting 

Unlike past years, the Regional College Bowl Competitions will be held 

as stand-alone events and is not incorporated into a “Regional Area 

Meeting”. With this change, IFTSA will no longer enforce the current 

rotation schedules. We are asking for schools would like to host the 

2023 regional competitions to please fill out this bid form along with 

receiving a letter of support from your department. Bids will be put up 

to a vote of approval by the region and regions will be able to vote on 

reinstating a rotation schedule if desired. All materials will need to be 

submitted to the College Bowl Chair, Jenna Fryer, by July 1st, 2022. 

 
 

Hosting Requirements and Guidelines 

- Host institution must have a designated Regional College Bowl Chair 

who is not a member of the college bowl team and will serve as the 

main contact with the National College Bowl Chair 

- There must be a space of proper size to fit approximately 50 people 

with AV equipment (i.e. buzzers, sound system, projectors) 

- Lunch must be provided for all competitors and volunteers 

 

Other information 

- Dates of competitions have not been determined yet but will occur in 

March or April 2023 and discussed with each region.  

- Institutions will be provided with a $500 stipend to help facilitate the 

competition.  

- Other events may be included with the competition (i.e. dinner or 

activities the night before, breakfast or snacks the morning of) but are 

not required. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Please send all materials iftsa.cbc@gmail.com, along with any 
additional questions. 

mailto:iftsa.cbc@gmail.com


IFT Student Association 2023 College Bowl Host Bid 

 

 
Host Institution 

 
 

Location 
 
 

Regional College Bowl Chair Name 
 

 

Chair Email Phone # 
 
 

Please select your IFTSA region:

 Central Atlantic Area 

 Midwest Area 

 North Atlantic Area 

 North Central Area 

 Pacific Northwest Area 

 Pacific Southwest Area 

 South Central Area 

 Southeast Area 
 
 
 

Regional College Bowl Chair Signature  Date 

 

 

 

University Representative Name (i.e. chapter advisor)   
 
 
 

University Representative Signature  Date 
 

The following document are required to consider this bid:  

• A letter of support from the department indicating that your institution 
will be willing and able to host. 

 

 

 

 

Please email this completed form and other materials to the College Bowl 

Competition Chair, Jenna Fryer, at iftsa.cbc@gmail.com by June 1st, 2022 
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